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Dear Parents & Families of Fern Bacon Middle School,  
 
As we prepare for a new school year, we would like to welcome you to the 2024-2025 academic school year. We are 
committed to supporting your child in middle school to ensure everyone achieves the highest standard of academic 
success.  To be prepared for a great start, please mark your calendar with the following important date and times for our 
NEW STUDENT & PARENT ORIENTATION.  The purpose of orientation is to share important information about our 
school-wide expectations, explore the campus, pick up your class schedule, buy PE clothes, and meet with staff to 
answer any questions or concerns you may have as your child transitions to middle school.   
 
Parents are expected to attend with their student as designated below: 
 
7TH GRADE STUDENTS  MONDAY, AUGUST 12, 2024  
A – L     If your last name begins with these letters, your session begins at 9:30 AM. 
M – Z   If your last name begins with these letters, your session begins at 11:00 AM. 
 
7th Grade students will be able to purchase PE uniforms on this day.  Please see attached price sheet.  All students are 
issued a lock for PE; no need to purchase one.   
 
8TH GRADE RETURNING STUDENTS may pick up their class schedules on Tuesday, August 13 @ 1:00 PM.  Schedules may 
also be viewed in Infinite Campus.  PE uniforms can be purchased the first week of school from their PE teacher.  
8th GRADERS NEW TO FERN BACON must attend our New Student & Parent Orientation.  See above for your designated 
time.  It’s important that all 8th graders new to Fern Bacon understand our school-wide expectations.   

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL STUDENTS MUST RECEIVE THE TDAP IMMUNIZATION BEFORE THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL.  
STUDENTS WHO DO NOT RECEIVE THIS IMMUNIZATION WILL NOT RECEIVE THEIR CLASS SCHEDULE AND WILL NOT BE 
ABLE TO START SCHOOL.  The Health Services Department located at 5601 47th Avenue, in the Enrollment Center, will be 
holding FREE IMMUNIZATION CLINICS throughout the summer. For dates and times, you may call them at 916.643.9412. 
YOU MAY THEN BRING PROOF OF TDAP TO OUR FRONT OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE BEFORE STUDENT 
ORIENTATION TO RECEIVE YOUR SCHEDULE.  Our summer office hours are 10:00 AM to 2 PM Monday thru Friday.   
 
Please note that the FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL is MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 2024.  The first bell rings at 8:10 a.m.  Each class is 
approximately 52 minutes, so please be on time to 1st Period so you don’t lose instructional minutes.     
 
Once again, WELCOME and we look forward to a great school year!   
 
Sinceramente,  
Mary Coronado  
Principal 


